
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
December 21, 2004 

RE:    Z Com Inc. 

FCC ID:  M4Y-0XG650 Permissive Change Application 
 

After a review of the submitted information, I have a few comments on the above referenced 
Application. 
 

1) Please provide a detailed description of the changes that have been done.  Specifically what IC’ 
and what components have changed and why.  This description should also provide sufficient 
evidence how the device complies with only the Permissible changes allowed under Part 2.1043.  
Note that measurements themselves simply do not determine if a Permissive Change is allowed.  
The change must also meet with Part 2.1043.  Information provided is not sufficient to determine 
this. 

2) Schematics must include values and not simply reference designators.  Please provide and 
updated schematic. 

3) The output power appears to be significantly greater than reported in the users manual 
specifications provided.  Please correct. 

 
 
 
 
Timothy R. Johnson 
Examining Engineer 
 
mailto:  tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


